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Donations:


We are always looking for donations for our loose parts provision. These items would include buttons, curtain rings, metal, old electrical items that can be taken apart, simple tools such as screwdrivers.





We have different themed role play areas in our classrooms. If you have anything you feel would suitable for these we would be grateful. This half term we have a vets, a Chinese restaurant and a castle and after half term we will have a garden centre, a bank and a supermarket!  

















Important Reminders


Reading books will continue to be changed once a week on Wednesdays. These books are for you to enjoy reading together with your child and talking about the story afterwards. Feel free to read books from home or on Bug Club inbetween and make notes in their diaries.


Well done to all the children who are learning the ‘Tricky Truck words’, it is really helping. Keep it up! And now could you say them in sentences?�Please make sure ALL items of clothing and hats, scarves, gloves and PE kit are labelled. 


Show and tell rotas have been sent out- this terms theme is showcasing a talent. 


Yellow team: 19.01.24    Green team: 02.02.24


Blue Team: 26.01.24      Red Team: 09.02.24


Parent mornings will commence in the second half term, more information to follow.





Key events:


We are planning a visit to Exotic Zoo at the end of this half term, please keep an eye out for further details. 


We will hold an Ugly Bug Ball during Spring. Children will be invited to dress up as their favourite bug for this. 


We will be taking the children on a walk to the local park to participate in a litter picking activity to help take care of our environment.�Growing Area:


We will be starting to grow plants and vegetables in our garden area in March/April time. If any of you have ‘green fingers’ and would like to help us, please have a word with Miss Martin.





A Note from the teacher


Happy New Year to you all, we hope you had a lovely time with your families at Christmas. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the wonderful Christmas presents and cards we received; they were very much appreciated.





Homework. Some ideas for home –


Reading, reading reading!


Please remember to read for 10 minutes every day and fill in your child’s reading diary as this forms part of the end of year reading assessment and you know your child better than we do. If there are 4 or more entries in their diaries, they wil;l; move up our Reading Reward Kite! Thank you. 


Also don’t forget Bug Club, the login is in your reading diary. 





Please feel free to record activities you do at home in your child’s home school learning book. Some ideas could be:


Shopping lists, pictures with short captions/labels


Recognising coins.


Recognising the numbers 1-20.


Counting objects accurately.


There are also a wide range of activities, resources and support on Showbie to help with your child’s learning so please refer to this if you wish.





This term in class we are learning 


about…





Nobel Knights and Powerful Princesses! Using texts such as ‘The knight who said no’. Disney- Brave/Moana/Princess and the frog.


Roarsome! Using texts such as ‘Fergal is fuming.’ and ‘The adventures of egg box dragon.’


Everything changes everything grows! Including texts; ‘The hungry caterpillar.’ And ‘Jaspers bean.’ 


We love our planet! Including the texts; ‘The ugly Five’ and ‘Aliens love underpants.’


In maths we will be learning about adding, subtracting, number bonds to 10, time, measuring and doubling. Using the texts; ‘Donut touch’, ‘One Fox’ and ‘The button box’.


We will also be learning about The Easter Story and Chinese New Year.
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